Property Owners Reminded of

Sprmkler He??

The Winter Park Fire
partment and Maitland Fire/
Rescue and Building Fire Loss
Management divisions are re-
minding property owners and
building managers of a pro-
gram to help insure the safety
of their facilities.

As had been previously an-
nounced through the news me-
dia, a problem and subsequent
voluntary recall and a remedi-
ation program has been insti-
tuted by the Central Sprinkler
Company in regard to their
Omega style sprinkler heads.
These particular heads have
had their performance ques-
tioned by the Consumer Prod-
uct Safety Commission. The

Recall

sprinkler heads are being re-
called due to a problem with
their EPDM. O-ring. They
were manufactured prior to
June 6, 1996.

It is recommended that
property owners or building
managers who suspect they
may have Omega style heads
in their buildings have the sys-
tem checked by competent,
trained individuals or compa-
nies familiar with this product.
If any of the suspect heads are
found, contact the Central
Sprinkler Company, Omega
Customer Service Department
at (800) 638-1531 to determine
the necessary procedure for
replacement.



